
  

 

CITY OF BURLINGTON WARNING 

March 5, 2024 ANNUAL CITY ELECTION 

PUBLIC INFORMATION HEARING 

 

A Public Information Hearing on the Public Questions to be voted on at the Annual City 

Election will be held on Monday, February 26th, 2024 during a regularly scheduled City 

Council meeting that will begin at 5:00pm. The hearing will be held in Contois Auditorium, in 

City Hall, in Burlington, Vermont and will also be streamed via Zoom. 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

 

https://zoom.us/j/99756965793  

Or Telephone: +1 646 931 3860 US 

    +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Webinar ID: 997 5696 5793 

 

Members of the public wishing to speak remotely may sign up in advance here: 

https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/citycouncil/publicforum.  

 

The hearing will provide information on the following three public questions that have been 

placed on the ballot, the full text of which can be found posted in the City Clerk’s Office and on 

the City’s webpage https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/CT/Copies-of-Sample-Ballots-Warnings-and-

Notices:   

 
 

1. APPROVAL OF SCHOOL BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2025 

2. INCREASE IN PUBLIC SAFETY TAX RATE FOR FIRE AND POLICE PURPOSES 

3. CHARTER CHANGE RE: ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

 

For more information, contact the Burlington Clerk/Treasurer’s Office, 802-865-7000 or 

http://www.burlingtonvt.gov/ContactUs  
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